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Guest Writers: St. Isidore Angel Sharing Garden

1 Church

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

4 Guadalupe Hall

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall)

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima

8 Blessed McGivney Community Center & Library

9 Pope Francis House

10 Walsingham Hall

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14

Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

Here is a chance, a way to interact and participate in God’s good creation. The St. Isidore 
Angel Garden began this past spring and has been a beautiful and practical opportunity for 

generosity, education, and work within our parish and on our parish grounds. The namesake, 
St. Isidore, was a farmer in Spain who worked for a landowner and whose work was his daily 
prayer. He and his wife were consistently generous, giving away what food they had to any-

one in need, even when they had so little themselves!

Everything grown this season in our own church garden has been given to our branch of the 

St. Vincent DePaul food pantry. Thanks to donations and volunteers this spring, we were able 
to establish 12 raised beds and fill them with 20 varieties of herbs, flowers, and vegetables. 
The St. Vincent DePaul food pantry on our church campus is open to the Greenville area on 
Monday mornings. We have been picking the garden produce on Monday before they open 

and then walking it straight across the parking lot to the food pantry. One recipient stated 
how excited they were to receive fresh produce for their family when basic food has become a luxury.

And what about the volunteers who have made the garden possible? When you work in a 
garden together there are opportunities that naturally arise. I have overheard conversa-
tions about seed preservation, discussions on the ups and downs of life, and a child’s ex-

clamation at discovering a squash beneath an enormous squash leaf. There is something 
about being outside and working side by side that gives the Holy Spirit an opportunity to 
work within and through us. Or at least to distract us from our woes with an exotically 

colored butterfly or the striking petals of a flower.

The plans for the garden development are not small. There are dreams and drawings for 

adding fruit trees, formal flower beds, benches, a shed and compost area, and an outdoor 
gathering space. We hope to create a space of sharing and education as well as a quiet and 
peaceful place for prayer and meditation. This fall, we will stay small and be focusing on 

growing a winter produce crop from seeds and establishing a definite water system to 
support the future plans. There is discussion of including simple recipe cards with our pro-

duce, to further assist recipients. If you want to volunteer in some way or in some capacity even if only for a few hours one day or 

to donate seedlings, it would be wonderful to see you out there.

This garden is open to and for everyone at Prince of Peace. It is meant to be an extension of the already beautiful church and 

church grounds. The hope is that one day you will be able to walk through this garden when you need a minute in prayer. The 
hope is that classes on plant growth will be taught to children and classes on canning, cooking and composting will be taught to
everyone. The hope is that the garden will exist as a scene that reminds anyone who encounters or works in it that God is good 
and we are each a part of His good creation.

Katie Bein
katiemwilliams88@gmail.com 
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sunday, 14 aug

20th sunday in ordinary time

(OF year C)

10h sunday after pentecost (EF) 

monday, 15 aug

the assumption of the 

blessed virgin mary (OF & EF)

tuesday, 16 aug

st stephen of hungary (OF)

st joachim (EF)

8a Mass Ed+ and Maria Rauch-L (FCS) 

10a Mass Kylee Jean Heap-L (FPC) 

12p EF Mass Mary Ann Naple+(FCS) 

7a Mass Jim O’Grady+(FCS)

8.30a Mass Fr Kenneth 

Farabaugh+(FCS)

7p EF Mass Martha Man+(FCS)

7a Mass Andy & Julia Sexton-L (FCS)

7.40a Office of Readings & Lauds

12p EF Mass Rosemary K Sausen+(FCS)

5.30p Vespers (Evening Prayer)

wednesday, 17 aug 

weekday (OF)

st hyacinth (EF)

thursday, 18 aug

weekday (OF)

st agapitus (EF)

friday, 19 aug

st john eudes

(OF & EF)

7.40a Office of Readings & Lauds

8.30a Mass Tiffany Nguyen-Davis-L (FCS)

12p EF Mass Rosemary Sausen+(FCS)

7a Mass Jim McDonald+(FCS)

7.40a Office of Readings & Lauds

12p EF Mass Teresa Nguyen-Davis+(FCS)

7a Mass Louisa Beck+(FCS)

7.40a Office of Readings & Lauds

12p EF Mass Johnny Blackwelder+(FCS)

5.30p Vespers (Evening Prayer)

saturday, 20 aug

sts bernard  of clairvaux

(OF & EF)

sunday, 21 aug

21st sunday in ordinary time

(OF year C)

11th sunday after pentecost (EF) 

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, 

Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, 

Jim Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, 

Doris Pratt,  Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Jackie 

Andrejack, Deacon Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy 

Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose 

Schillaci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie Taylor, Carl Jones, 

Luigina Warga, Marlene C. Eugenia Kolinko, Susan 

Subrizi, Mary Jean Heap, Stella Boris, Rosemary 

Craig, Janine Moore, Jean Casey, Thomas Dorsey, 

Jennifer Gregory, Kathleen & Dan Mottl, Peter 

McPherson, Lola Hartman, Annmarie Egas, Tammy 

Lopez, Frank Cespedes, Joanne P, Dottie Sanda, 

Mary Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, Connie 

Meiners, Joe Valitchka, Juan & Laura Pachur, James 

& Elizabeth Nowlan, Betty Baker, Deborah Baker, 

Drew Butterfield, Andrew Frisari, Madelina Mello, 

Ed Matthews, Yanini Smith, Catherine Coleman, 

Diane Schaumberg, Helen DePuydt, Martha Catel, 

Kayla Whatley, Walter Sanders, Anna & Casey 

Chevalier, Jean Crittenden, Irene Ponce and Curtis 

Hagler.

8a EF Mass Freddie Farge+(FCS)

5p Mass Tina Rauch-L (FCS)

8a Mass Deceased Perone Family (FPC) 

10a Mass McCullen/Simmons Families (FCS) 

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS) 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 

Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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“Seek the LORD and His strength , seek His pres-

ence continually!” Psalms 105:4

Please consider adopting an hour or become a sub-

stitute. Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org with questions!

• Adorers must receive the code from Lisa Buss. 

• Hours in need of adorers (urgent*): 

• 12a & 11p* Tuesdays, 6p Wednesdays, 

2a* Thursdays, and 7a & 10a Saturdays

Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday, 8 September at 6.30p in the Walsingham 

Hall Art Room. Contact Deacon Gus to join at 864. 

420.0497 or baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms.

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Janice Carl at janice.carl@gmail.com. 

Joining us in welcoming to our parish family the fol-

lowing people: Nemfa Maluya; Thomas & Deanna 

Cummings and family; Ed & Rachel Faas and family; 

Monica Fajardo and family; and Joseph & Erinn Folts 

and family.

Happenings & Needs

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark Thomp-

son at mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in the Pope Francis House. Call 

Jean Casey at 864.423.7010 to learn more. 

Every Thursday between 10-11a, all parents are in-

vited to bring their children to the Adoration Chap-

el. In this hour, it is understood that there will be 

some noise in the Chapel. Contact Adrienne Haver-

land at jahaverland@gmail.com with questions.

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco De Maria at 

864.631.7713 or at mad4jen@msn.com!

Join a group of moms who meet the first Friday of 

each month between 9.30-11.30a in parish house for 

socializing. Contact Annie Neds at 

hokiegirl17@yahoo.com with questions.

Pick vegetables and herbs from the garden to give to 
the hungry served by St Vincent de Paul on Mondays 
at 9.30a. Questions? Contact Katie Bein at 
katiemwilliams88@gmail.com

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Fraternus & Fidelis are mentoring programs for 6th-

12th graders—fraternus is for boys & fidelis is for 

girls. Mentors form a brotherhood/sisterhood of 

virtue and invite the teens into it. 

It’s time to register for 2022-23. Learn more: 

• families of 6th-12th grade boys should contact 

Billy at upstatefraternus@gmail.com

• families of 6th-12th grade ladies should contact 

Kelly at upstatefidelis@gmail.com

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn is always welcome. For 

information call Paulette at 864.434.0278.

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at our 

parish? From emails to phone calls to welcoming 

events, there’s a way to pitch in! Contact Tracy 

Rozsa, Chair of the Welcome Committee, at 

trrozsa@yahoo.com to learn more about the Guild 

of St Benedict Welcome Committee. 

The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary life in and through their work, 

family, and recreational activities. In the spirit of 

Opus Dei, the next Recollections are:

Men: Friday, 19 August at 7p, reception to follow 

Women: Saturday, 20 August at 9a in the church

Rachel's Vineyard Retreat is for women and men 

who have had an abortion and would like to experi-

ence God's love and peace. Everything is confidential 

and non judgmental, August 26-28,2022 in the 

Charleston area. For more information please con-

tact, Christy 803 554 6088 or Kathy 803 546 

6010 or grace4healing@gmail.com Now is the time 

to begin a healing journey. 

St Rafka will not host a monthly pasta dinner in Au-

gust.

Happenings & Needs 

If you are unable to receive Holy Communion for 

whatever reason, make a Spiritual Communion by 

reciting the following:

My Jesus, I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacra-

ment . I love You above all things, and , and I long for 

You in my soul. Since I cannot now receive You sacra-

mentally, come at least spiritually into my heart, as 

though You have already come. I embrace You and unite 

myself entirely to You; never permit me to be separated 

from You.

Deacon Michael Thompson will lead a Men’s Bible 

Study meeting Tuesdays at 7p beginning 16 August 

studying the Book of Mark and Book of Luke! Con-

tact Deacon Thompson at 864.365.8178. 

The feast of the Assumption is Monday, 15 August. It 

commemorates the death of Mary and her bodily 

assumption into Heaven, before her body could 

begin to decay-a foretaste of our own bodily resur-

rection at the end of time. Because it signifies the 

Blessed Virgin’s passing into eternal life, it is the 

most important of all Marian feasts. The Mass times 

are as follows:

7a Quiet Mass

8.30a Sung Mass

7p EF Mass

On this day we have the Blessing of Herbs. If you would 

like to have your herbs blessed, please place them at the 

Our Lady Queen of Peace altar to be blessed.

The Latin Mass community hosts a community-wide 

potluck each month! Two families are needed to set-

up at 11a and three families are needed to help with 

cleanup. Contact Tracey Mershon at traceymer-

shon63@gmail.com if you’re available! 

• EF Altar boy training begins after 12n EF 

Mass and ends at 2:30pm every other week 

through the summer. August 14 is for any NEW 

altar boys and current altar boys. If you’re not 

receiving emails about altar boy schedules, write 

to michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

St Vincent de Paul has a collection box (wood) in 

the Narthex. Those they serve are in particular 

need of the following items:

• jelly

• toothpaste

• beans (white, black, and kidney)

• cereal

• oatmeal

• laundry soap

The St Vincent De Paul Society at Prince of Peace 

accepts contributions by EFT. Please make checks 

out directly to SVDP and NOT Prince of 

Peace. July financials:

Make a corporal work of mercy by feeding 

the hungry of Triune Mercy Kitchen on the first 

Sunday monthly. Please sign up here. Contact Phil-

lip & Hannah with questions at 805.750.5663 or 

community.kofc9184@gmail.com. 

Choir rehearsals begin on 7 September. We 

have a choir for everyone from children in K5 

through adults. To register, stop by the parish of-

fice for a form or visit our table in the Narthex

on the weekend of 20/21 August. For more infor-

mation contact Philip Reed. 

St. Clare's Home is an upstate maternity home for ex-

pectant mothers who choose life and are in need of 

shelter, safety, and security. They are in need of more 

volunteers who support the mission! Please email 

stclaresvolunteer@charlestondiocese.org for the 

many ways you can get involved.

• Are you a local artisan? The 27th annual Prince of 

Peace Craft Fair & Gift Show is scheduled for Sat-

urday, 5 November between 9a-2p. Contact Jim at 

popcraftfair@charter.net for an application to the 

craft fair. 

• On the same date, the Advent Market will feature 

gift items, ministries, crafts for kids, church tours, 

food, and more from 9a-5p. Contact Michael San-

difer to learn about the Advent Market.

St Augustine said, “He who sings, prays 

twice.” Sacred music is an integral part of the divine 

liturgy, not just a nice add on. The active participation 

of the faithful in the Mass and other offices of the 

Church means that we all sing as part of what we offer 

to God. We have a lot of English and Latin that we 

sing here at Prince of Peace. In an effort to encourage 

everyone to learn as much of the repertoire as possi-

ble that we sing here, we now have our own playlist 

on Spotify. This is a great way to get this music and 

the texts in your ear as you are doing things around 

the house or even driving around!

• Go to Playlists on Spotify and type in Sacred Music 

at Prince of Peace and like it (or, follow this direct 

link)

The online catalogue is here. Summer hours are:

• Sundays after the 8a Mass (9-10a), after the 10a 

Mass (11a-12n), and after the noon Mass (1-2p, 

except on potluck Sundays). 

There are no Mass intentions left in 2022 within POP. 

We have cards and can schedule intentions through 

the Knights of the Holy Sepulchre to be said in the 

Holy Land. Come by the parish office to learn more.

The Knights of Columbus in-

vites men of the parish to 

men’s hikes on 20 August, 10 

September and 1 October. 

Men will meet at the Blessed 

McGivney Community Center 

at 9a on those dates and will 

finish the hike with breakfast. Contact John Olson, 

Grand Knight, at 864.354.5680 with questions. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

The 2nd annual Charity Golf Outing benefitting 

Prince of Peace Catholic Church & School and St 

Rafka Maronite Church is Monday, 19 September 

2022 at the Cherokee Valley Golf Club in Travelers 

Rest! 

• The Cause: The first annual event raised 

$48,790 in donations from 24 sponsors and 84 

golfers benefitting a Phase 1 security upgrade 

on the Prince of Peace Catholic Church & 

School campus and a General Building Fund for 

St Rafka Maronite Church. Money raised this 

year will be used to continue these important 

security and building projects on both campus-

es.

• Event Details: 11a Registration, 12n Tee Off, 

and 5p Buffet Dinner with Silent Auction and 

Prizes.

• Join for the entire day or come just for 

dinner! Golf event nearly sold out.

• Cost: $125/golfer or $500 for a team of four 

includes golf, cart, balls, dinner and gift. Dinner 

only is $25/person.

• Registration for golf                                     

and/or dinner is now                                      

open on our website.

For tickets or sponsorship information, visit

charitygolfgreenville.com or email Brian Mackenzie 

at info@charitygolfgreenville.com

The 10th annual Marian Eucharistic Conference will be 

held on Friday, 28 October - Saturday, 29 October 

at the Hilton Hotel in Greenville. Doors open at 2p 

on Friday and the day ends at 9.50p. On Saturday, 

doors open at 7.40a and the day ends with a meet and 

greet and book signings at 5.10p. The featured speak-

ers include:

• Bishop Jacques Fabre-Jeune, CS; 

• Fr. Chris Alar, MIC; 

• Dr. Edward Sri;

• Fr. Thomas Petri, OP, STB, STL, STD; 

• Fr. Christopher Smith, STD/Ph.D., KHS.

• Dr. Michael Barber, Augustine Institute

General admission is $105, youth is $65, and it in-

cludes dinner on Friday and lunch on Saturday.

Register by 15 October by mail. Registration after 15 

October increases to $115. The conferences offers  

gluten-free meals. For more information, go 

to www.meconferencesc.net

Volunteer office help is needed on Wednesdays, 9-1p 

& Fridays, 9a-12p.  Also, Tuesdays 9a-1p when our 

scheduled volunteer is out of the country.

Congratulations to the following couple who will re-

ceive the Sacrament of Holy Matrimony:

• Amy Michele Holveck & Mitchell Peter Har-

rison on 20 August

Save the date: Saturday, 

Sept. 17 at 8p! Kinnara, a 

nationally renowned profes-

sional choir, will be returning 

to Prince of Peace to per-

form Joby Talbot's "Path of 

Miracles," a one hour choral work about the 

Camino de Santiago pilgrimage in Spain. Tickets are 

$20 for adults and $10 for students, and all pro-

ceeds benefit the parish. Prior to the concert, Mi-

chael Sandifer will give a free talk about pilgrimage 

and the Camino at 7p in Croghan Hall. For those 

who missed Kinnara the last time they came to 

Prince of Peace in 2020, here's a recording to give 

you an idea of how great they really are! 

• Buy tickets online (here) or in the parish office
View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

Prince of Peace Catholic School is the primary apos-

tolate of Prince of Peace Catholic Church serving 

families from K4 through 8th grade. We are a Na-

tional Blue Ribbon School of Academic Excellence, a 

Cardinal Newman Society Catholic Education Honor 

Roll School, and a National BETA Club School of 

Distinction and Merit. 

Everyone is encouraged to tour the school and ex-

plore our Open Enrollment by calling Liz Burgdorf at 

864.331.2145. Private school can be affordable. 

Learn about our scholarships! 

Our normal Mass schedule will return on 16 August 

and is as follows:

• Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 7a OF & 12p EF

• Wednesday 8.30a OF & 12p EF

• Saturday 8a EF

• normal weekend schedule

Co-ed volleyball practice meets Mondays from 7.30-

9p in the PAC. All skill levels are welcome, but it's 

recommended that you have some knowledge of the 

game and prior experience. Players must be 15 years 

of age or older. All practices & games will be on 

Monday nights. Teams will be formed by 22 August. 

Games will start on 12 September through 14 No-

vember. Games will be scheduled any time from 6.45

-8.30p on Mondays. Championship games and pot 

luck dinner will be on 14 November! If you would 

like to be placed on a team, please come to practice 

or email Johanna Best by 20 August at 

1998best@gmail.com or 864-616-8668.

Catholic Charities Upstate, 2300 Old Buncombe Rd. 

Greenville, SC 29609, operates its pantry program -

Our Lady’s Pantry - Monday through Thursdays 

from 9a to 1p. These items are needed: 

• canned fruits, canned vegetables, canned protein 

(chicken, salmon, tuna, beans, etc.) & canned 

soups. 

For questions or to volunteer, contact Delia 

Gutierrez at dgutierrez@charlestondiocese.org or 

864.331.2629. 

Did you know we send out emails, sometimes with 

time sensitive information not found elsewhere? Be 

sure you’re signed up to receive important messages 

and white list our address so it doesn't get lost in your 

SPAM.

• Sign up here for the parish master list

• white list the domain @princeofpeacetaylors.org

Giving to the offertory is convenient 

and easy. Scan the QR code to connect 

to Tithely to make your gift. Options 

to give to special projects are available. 

Keep supporting your parish home 

when you are on vacation with this 

convenience! 

Whether you're ex-

ploring Catholicism 

for the first time or 

you've been a Catho-

lic for years, our In-

troduction to Cathol-

icism class is an ex-

cellent way to ex-

plore Church teach-

ing and experience Jesus Christ through Catholic 

community. Taught live, in-person by Sean Chapman 

who holds a MA in Theology and teaches at St Jo-

seph's Catholic School, the class also features many 

guest speakers including Fr Tomlinson, Fr Smith, Karl 

Orbon (MA Theology & Philosophy), Deacon Cavin, 

etc. Classes meet on Wednesdays at 7p in Lourdes 

Hall beginning 31 August.

To register or learn more, contact Dcn Acosta by 

email at nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 
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Contact Us 

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, marriage, and RCIA

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison

Philip Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911 tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP 864.243.7800 text for appointment

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Fraternus Thomas Connelly 864.414.9192 fraternus@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com

Latin Mass Community Tracey Mershon traceymershon63@gmail.com

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Declarations of Nullity Deacon Robert Smith 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

Altar Servers Deacon Michael Cavin michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Sick, Homebound, Extraordinary 

Ministers
Deacon Mark Thompson mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org
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Happenings & Needs

Fr Smith encourages all parishioners to learn about Turkey with this reading list of his favorite books on the 

topic. You can view a list with links to purchase all of these titles here or search for them in your favorite 

digital resource or library:

• Andrew Mango, The Turks Today

• Bernard Lewis, The Middle East: A Brief History of the Last 2000 Years

• Marc David Baer, The Ottomans: Khans, Caesars and Caliphs

• Derya Little, From Islam to Christ: One Woman’s Journey Through the Riddles of God

• Bettany Hughes, Istanbul: A Tale of Three Cities

• Somer Sivrioglu, Anatolia: Adventures in Turkish Eating

• Jeremy Seal, A Fez of the Heart: Travels Around Turkey in Search of a Hat

• Alev Scott, Ottoman Odyssey: Travels Through a Lost Empire

• Samir Khalil Samir, 111 Questions on Islam

• Charles Frazee, Catholics and Sultans

• John Freely, Istanbul: The Imperial City

• Ghazi bin Muhammad, A Thinking Person’s Guide to Islam

• Ignaz Goldziher, Introduction to Islamic Theology and Law

• Orhan Pamuk, Istanbul: Memories and the City

• Irfan Orga, Portrait of a Turkish Family

Save the Date [10 September from 6.30-9p in Croghan]: Fr Smith is hosting a presentation called A 

Fire Waiting to be Lit on the history and future of Catholicism in Turkey and our calling as a parish to support 

foreign missions where the Church is new. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://www.amazon.com/ideas/amzn1.account.AF7IIL77XREABCHUY4OM4ORLKSFA/1QC7A2C4HDJFZ?type=explore&ref=idea_cp_vl_ov_d


ALL YOUR IT. SIMPLIFIED.

www.crag443.com
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